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Glyn School Sixth Form Open Evening
We warmly invite families to Glyn School for our Sixth Form Open Evening – Entry September 2026.
Visit us on Thursday 16 October, between 5.00pm and 7.00pm.
Our Head of Sixth Form talks will take place at 5.15pm and 6.15pm, in the Proctor Hall.
We look forward to welcoming you to Glyn School.
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